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To Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Honorable Members of the joint 
Standing Committee Judiciary,
I appreciate the opportunity to address the Committee. My name is Tammy Petrucci. I
am a resident of Lyman, a health care worker, and a mother and grandmother. I am 
writing as a concerned resident of Maine in support of LD260. As a citizen of Maine, 
I feel it is important that everyone, not just a select group, is afforded the same and 
equal rights. I want to live in a state where the ideal of equality is valued and 
protected. I work with people in marginalized groups, I have friends who are part of 
the LGBTQIA+ community and I am a woman, we all experience first-hand the 
disparities resulting from the lack of equal protection. In today's culture LD260 must 
be passed so that our present and future citizens are protected. Let's stand behind our 
slogan “The Way Life Should Be” and make Maine a great place to live for all its 
citizens by passing LD260.
Thank You,
Tammy Petrucci


